
It’s Giving Tuesday! This year we’re seeking support in the four key areas listed below. When
you give online, be sure to add your preferred area(s) of support in the “message” type-box
on the donation page. Also, everyone who gives online before midnight tonight will receive
a Hartville Migrant Ministry sticker for your laptop, water bottle or other accessory. Thank
you for your support!

DONATE

SEEDS OF HOPE SCHOLARSHIP FUND
Seeds of Hope is a scholarship awarded twice each year to a
migrant student enrolled in a postsecondary education
program. Your gift to the Seeds of Hope Scholarship Fund will
help improve postsecondary outcomes for migrant students! 

INTERNSHIP FUND
Each growing season, HMM employs several interns to help plan
and facilitate our various summer programs. Your gift to the
Internship Fund gives HMM the support we need, while also
providing future leaders with incredible opportunities!

ENDOWMENT FUND
Earlier this year, HMM won a campaign hosted by the Stark
Community Foundation which granted our Center $10,000
of seed money to start an Endowment Fund. Your gift to this
fund would help ensure long-term sustainability and growth
for our organization.

MIDDLE SCHOOL PROGRAM FUND

Each summer, HMM hosts an 8-week middle school summer
program focused on innovation, connection and confidence.
Your gift to the Middle School Program Fund will allow our
students to participate in field trips and other experiential
learning opportunities next summer.

WORKDAY HELP NEEDED 

The migrant center benefits not only from financial support, but also
from the generous donation of volunteer time and talent. This winter,
HMM will host several work days which are perfect for youth groups,
school clubs and other small organizations. At least one workday will
be held each month, and the schedule can be seen here. Email Terry
Smith at micmat6767@yahoo.com to sign up or for more
information. 

MAKE A DIFFERENCE 
With Your Dollars!

November 28, 2023

NOT COMFORTABLE GIVING ONLINE? WRITE A CHECK TO THE HARTVILLE MIGRANT MINISTRY AND MAIL IT TO US AT 
PO BOX 682, HARTVILLE, OH 44632.

https://hartvillemigrantministry.org/make-a-donation/
https://hartvillemigrantministry.org/calendar/
mailto:micmat6767@yahoo.com

